
 
York Learning Center Advisory Committee Members – March 2016 

 

 

 

Chuck Harris, Mayor – City of York  

Aaron Hummel, General Manager – Truck Center Companies  

Amy Wurst, Chief Financial Officer – C-Tech  

Barb Skaden, Board of Education Member – York Public Schools  

Deb Robertson, Director – Kilgore Memorial Library  

Dr. Tracey Wyatt, Registrar and Dean of Assessment – York College  

Erin Holtzen, Human Resource Coordinator – Cyclonaire  

Jessie Thieman, Quality & Production Manager – Cyclonaire  

Kris Holoch, Chief Executive Officer – Cornerstone Bank  

Lisa Hurley, Executive Director – York County Development Corporation  

Mike Lucas, Superintendent – York Public Schools  

Nic Batteton, CSC – Region V Services York/Seward  

Paul Sheffield, Superintendent – Exeter-Milligan Public Schools  

Ruth Peters, Workforce Coordinator – Nebraska Department of Labor  

Steve Kier, Plant Operations Manager – DuPont Pioneer  

Therese Swanson, Executive Director – York Community Foundation 

Chad Hill, Field Coordinator/Agronomist – Dow AgroSciences 

Denise Crane, Marketing Manager – Urgent Care of Nebraska 

Chip (Charles) Workman, Business Manager – UTC Aerospace Systems 


